

Dear Parent/Guardian,

YEAR 11 ONE TO ONE CAREERS MEETING 23RD, 24TH, 27TH and 28TH JANUARY 2020

As part of the careers provision at Tanfield School all year 11 students will have a one to one meeting with a careers advisor this month. The careers advisors we have selected are highly trained professionals and will offer impartial advice to our students. I have asked the advisors to focus on students' options for September this year.

Your child will have a 25 minute meeting with an advisor on one of the dates above. The advisors will use the destination survey already completed by your child as a basis for their conversation.

If you have any queries regarding this trip please contact Mr. Fitzpatrick by telephone on 01207 232881 or email dfitzpatrick@tanfieldschool.co.uk.

Yours sincerely,

Mr. D. Fitzpatrick B.A. (Hons), M.A., PGCE **Head of Careers Guidance**